Saturday, September 30, 2023
Dear Linden Families,

Come out and support our Varsity Football / Homecoming Game against JFK today 1:00pm at Tiger Stadium.
Reminder all students must have student IDs to attend, anyone student under the age of 15 years old must have
a parent or guardian, no backpacks allowed and no reentry after half time. District Security and the Linden
Police Department expects full compliance to ensure safety and security for all.
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Take care,
Atiya Y. Perkins
Superintendent of Schools



